
 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Autumn Term 1st edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 6th September 

Nursery N/A 

Reception 86% 
Year 1 88% 
Year 2 91% 

Year 3 84% 
Year 4 90% 

Year 5 98% 
Year 6 94% 

Weekly average 90% 

 

Please note all holidays will be referred to the Local 

Authority and may incur a fixed penalty fine. 

Dates for your Diary 

13th September 2024 Year 6 Safety Works 

16th September 2024 Jeans for Genes Day 

18th September 2024 Aim High Writers Day Year 5 & Y6 

18th September 2024  Angel of the North visit Year2 

25th September 2024 Year 2 visit to the Quayside 

26th September 2024 Year 1 & Year 2 John Marley Centre Snow White 

3rd October 2024 Harvest Festival 

24th October 2024 Year 2 visit to Scotswood Gardens 

25th October 2024 Twilight Disco 2.30pm – 4pm 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery N/A 

Reception Zaki 
Year 1 Ocean 
Year 2 Archie 

Year 3 Jaxon 
Year 4 Sophie 

Year 5 Emily K 
Year 6 Scarlett 

Hi Arp Joseph 
 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:  

Welcome back! I hope you have all had a lovely summer break – I am 

sure many of you have had a big smile on your face all week. Well, so 

have we as we are so proud of how settled the children have been 

and how smart they all look.  

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome many new families 

to our school where I know they will be hugely supported by our 

entire school community. It has been an absolute joy for me to teach 

in Nursery this morning and meet all of our gorgeous new children. 

Below 90% has a 

drastic effect on academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

ASDA Rewards   If you use the ASDA rewards app, please Opt-in to the CASHPOT for schools and every time you scan your 

app in store, ASDA will donate £££’s to our school.  WIN WIN! Please see the poster attached on seesaw. 

Safeguarding  Keeping children safe online is a huge priority for us all! Please make sure you monitor what your child is 

doing online and help us to educate them in how to keep themselves safe. A huge start is only allowing your child to go on 

age-appropriate platforms and apps. With the older children, reinforce safe communication when they are using online 

platforms (many of which are for children aged 13+) Remember - Not everybody online is who they say they are!!!  

Training Day – Monday 4th November 2024.   Please note - children will not be in school on this day. 

 

 

 


